

Ambition · Pride · Success

12th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to be able to inform you we have fully refurbished one set of student toilets in the current Y11 Learning Zone area. The whole toilet facility is brand new and is designed with safety and privacy in mind, with new wall coverings and flooring in addition to new cubicles and sinks. There are eight toilet cubicles, each one has full height partition walls and door. This is a format that many new school building projects adopt.

There is a separate vanity unit with three basins and a hot air hand dryer. During the current circumstances and measures in place to prevent the transmission of COVID-19 we will be asking students to use paper towels instead of the hot air dryer, in line with government guidelines.

These toilets will be designated for unisex use and will be available for student use during break and lunchtime. Our Student Leadership Group has been consulted in the planning and design of this new toilet facility and embrace the idea of offering this facility to students. As we are currently working in Year group bubbles, this will mean currently Year 11 will be able to use the designated toilets. If a student would prefer to use a single sex toilet there will be alternative arrangements for this purpose.

We are really pleased to offer this new facility to our Year 11 students.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child's tutor or a member of the pastoral team if you have any further queries.

Yours faithfully

axie avoles

Mrs M Goodes
Vice Principal